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COMING UP THIS MONTH:   Regular meeting April 12th @ 1:00 

PM at the Carolina Shores POA clubhouse.  Program will be 

“Yard Art”, presented by Mary Keefe of The Yardbird Emporium 

in Calabash. 

                            Also at this meeting, there will be a vote by 

membership to elect officers for next year’s Executive Board 

and also a vote on the number of scholarships to be awarded to 

West Brunswick H.S. seniors selected by our Scholarship 

Committee and approved by the Executive Board. 

YARD SALE:  Saturday, April 22nd, 8:00 AM – 1:00 PM at CSPOA 

CLUBHOUSE GROUNDS 

$10 to rent a space to sell your own wares.  Must provide own 

table.  Garden Club will have a space inside to sell donated 

items to benefit scholarships for West Brunswick H.S. seniors. 

There will also be a Bake Sale table.  Contact Jeanne Paff , 575-

8151 or Jane Boyle, 575-6367.  



  

 

COMING UP IN MAY:   Garden Club end-of-the-year luncheon 

will take place at Jasmine’s in Brunswick Plantation on May 

10th.  At this luncheon we will honor our scholarship recipients 

and also install our new officers for the Executive Board. 

 

LOOKING AHEAD:   Our first meeting to begin the next year of 

Garden Club will be held on Wednesday, September 13th at 

1:00 PM in the Carolina Shores POA clubhouse.   

HAVE A WONDERFUL SUMMER 

and 

HAVE FUN PLAYING IN YOUR GARDENS 

 

 


